
 

Rosedale Bowls Club Tour 2020 

Fri 14th – Sunday 16th August 2020 

 

This year we are going to Kent & East Sussex 

Arrangements have been made for transport, accommodation and matches 

and the itinerary will soon be available. 

We will be staying at the Holiday Inn, North Ashford. 

The cost of the trip, including breakfasts and evening meals in the hotel, has 

been set at £230.00 per person if sharing a room and £265.00 if you require a 

single room  

These prices are based upon a minimum number of 24 tourers and could be subject to 

amendment if the number is less. 

There is a limit to the numbers that we can take on the coach and we would 

at this stage like to give club members priority over guest players. Could you 

please therefore let us know if you will be joining us as soon as you are able. 

We will seek to obtain deposits after the Christmas holiday. 

Looking forward to us all meeting up again in August for what we are sure 

will be another enjoyable tour. 

Bill Hayden & Ray Facer. 


